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@aph.gov.au" @aph.gov.au>
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SEC=OFFICIAL

Dear Ms Daniel and  

Correspondence to the Minister for Finance  

Thank you for your correspondence of 11 November 2022 to the Minister for Finance, Senator the Hon 
Katy Gallagher, on behalf of Goldstein constituent .  

As the issues raised in your correspondence fall within the responsibilities of the Treasurer, the Hon Dr 
Jim Chalmers MP, your correspondence has been referred to the Treasury for consideration. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Parliamentary and Corporate Engagement Branch 

Department of Finance 

One Canberra Avenue, Forrest, ACT, 2603 

***Please do not reply to this email as this inbox is not monitored *** 
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